
1

Rachel Streeter

From: William Messiter 

Sent: Friday, 10 August 2018 2:06 PM

To: Chris Wilson

Cc: Aaron Tippett; Jesse McNicoll; Rachel Streeter; Stephen Moore; Tamara Bruckshaw; 

Terry Gilsenan

Subject: Re: 44-78 Rosehill Street, Redfern - Planning Proposal - Updated DRAFT VPA Offer

Dear Tamara, 

 

One other comparison that we have not outlined, is what this offer represents in comparison with the "Planning 

Proposal - City of Sydney Affordable Housing Review", 

 

1512m2 of GFA is:  

• 7.2% of the total uplift -  (1512m2 / 21064m2)  

• 8.25% of the residential only  - (1512m2 / 18321m2) 

Kind regards, 

 

William Messiter 

Director - Redfern Rosehill 

 

 

On Thu, 9 Aug 2018 at 6:46 pm, Chris Wilson  wrote: 

Dear Tamara, 

  

Many thanks for your time on Tuesday, the discussion was very beneficial. 

  

Please find attached our revised DRAFT VPA offer which we believe is now in line with the COS ambitions.  

  

Interestingly, If our offer was to be compared against State Environmental Planning Policy (Affordable Rental Housing) 

2009 for 10 years rather than in perpetuity, the dollar figure is equivalent to 11.3% of the uplift GFA as affordable….see 

below for metrics. We do also note however that the SEPP is approaching its used by date and more relevant means 

and methods are evolving.   

  

Comparison of offer in Perpetuity vs ownership for 10 years     
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